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1243 West Broad
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academicrealities <academicrealities@yahoo.com> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 4:32 PM
To: lisa.sudbury@mansfield-tx.gov

Hello Ms. Sadbury,

You have our consent to build an 8 foot tall, cedar wood fence between our property on 1243 W Broad and Pioneer
Place.

If you have additional questions or need additional information please let us know.
Thanks!

Todd and Evelyn Lawson, Owners
2145667645 or 2146166430
Academicrealities@yahoo.com

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

Lisa Sudbury <lisa.sudbury@mansfield-tx.gov> Tue, May 22, 2018 at 4:33 PM
To: academicrealities <academicrealities@yahoo.com>

thank you very much!
[Quoted text hidden]

Lisa Sudbury, AICP
Interim Director of Planning
City of Mansfield

NOTICE: This e-mail is solely for the purpose of providing information regarding the applicable
regulations for your proposed development. Any information or exhibits presented by you to City Staff
through this e-mail does not constitute a complete plan for development or an application for a permit.

This is notification that any information or exhibits presented by e-mail constitutes an incomplete
application. As an incomplete application, no vested rights accrue to the proposed project solely on the
basis of the information or exhibits presented by e-mail. The City reserves the right to amend its
development regulations as deemed necessary for the best interest of its citizens without further notice.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=83f7fbbea2&jsver=GAFHaMvshdw.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180506.06_p7&view=pt&search=inbox&th=16389c570d05b6588&s



